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1. The Permanent Council will instruct the CAAP Working Group on the Review of OAS Programs to finalize the pilot scheme for screening mandates arising out of the General Assembly, including all mandates issued by that organ over the past five years, with a view to consolidating all current mandates in a single document. This review of mandates should determine whether they have been fulfilled, superseded, or duplicated, and whether they have expired or require ongoing processing.
2. To that end, the General Secretariat will provide the necessary information to the Working Group regarding all mandates issued by the General Assembly in the past five years, no later than May 15, 2012.  The Working Group will conclude the task entrusted to it by June 15, 2012, by presenting the consolidated list of mandates to the CAAP, which will forward it immediately to the Permanent Council. 

3. The Permanent Council will remit the consolidated list to its Permanent Committees and to the Permanent Executive Committee of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CEPCIDI), so that each body can prepare, by July 30, 2012, a proposal listing the mandates in order of priority, taking into consideration the Strategic Vision document, regarding those resolutions pertaining to its area of responsibility.  The Permanent Council will review the whole set of proposals received from the different bodies.

4. In so doing, the Permanent Council will adopt as its principal criterion for analysis the consistency of the mandates with the core missions of the OAS (democracy, human rights, peace and security, and integral development). It will also analyze the comparative advantages and value-added of the mandates vis-à-vis similar mandates that other regional or global institutions may have.
5. The Permanent Council will consider the rest of the proposals for strengthening the Organization of American States contained in the document presented by the Secretary General, in addition to other proposals with the same purpose. The Council will also request the Working Group on the Review of OAS Programs to consider the proposals for strengthening the operations of the Organization of American States.
6. The Permanent Council will consider future mandates as part of its work.
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